
Sunday, February 5  
Holy Eucharist Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 
Children’s Christian Education  Kiser Hall 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Education    Youth Room 9:30 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist Rite II (with music) Church  10:30 a.m. 
Church of South India   Parish Hall 1:00 p.m. 
God and Me/God and Life (Scouting) Conf. Room 1:30 p.m. 
 

Monday, February 6 
Cub Scouts    Conf. Room 6:30 p.m. 
Tiger Scouts    Kiser Hall 6:30 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 6:45 p.m. 
Boy Scouts    Parish Hall 7:00 p.m. 
Summer Mission Trip Meeting  Youth Room 7:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, February 7 
KidsPACK    Parish Hall 9:00 a.m. 
St. Lawrence Guild   Kitchen  10:00 a.m. 
Stitch Group    Kiser Hall 10:30 a.m. 
Parish Choir    Choir Room 7:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, February 8 
Bread Ministry Pickup   Parish Hall 6:45 a.m. 
Staff Meeting    Kiser Hall 10:00 a.m. 
Meals on Wheels    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist    Chapel  12:00 noon 
The Gathering    Parish Hall 6:00 p.m. 
Youth Group    Youth Room 7:00 p.m. 
St. Nicholas Children’s Choir  Choir Room 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday, February 9 
KidsPACK Loading & Delivery  Parish Hall 8:30 a.m. 
Centering Prayer   Chapel  2:00 p.m. 
Daisy Troop    Youth Room 5:45 p.m. 
Handbell Choir    Church  7:00 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Youth Room 8:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, February 3 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 10:30 a.m. 
 

Saturday, February 4 
Altar Guild    Church  9:00 a.m. 
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Sunday, February 5, 2017 

The New Pictorial Church Directories are Here! 
If you had your picture taken for the new directory, you get a complimentary copy! 
Please see Pat Magnant in the narthex before or after the 8:00 service or before (not 
after) the 10:30 service. Sorry, but there are no extra copies for anyone who did  
not have their picture taken Pat will also be signing people up to have their 
pictures taken on March 11 for the new section of the directory. This is for those 
who did not have their pictures taken in the fall. You do not have to buy any 
pictures, but you only get a copy of the directory if you have your picture taken. 

 

Super Bowl Sub Pickup This Morning 
If you ordered subs from the youth group, please remember to pick up your 
order in the narthex after either service. Thanks to all who supported the youth! 
 

Summer Mission Team Meeting on Monday 
Anyone who is interested in learning about this summer’s mission trip 
opportunities should come to an informational meeting tomorrow at 7:00 p.m. 
in the youth room. If you cannot attend but would like the information, please 
email Pat Magnant at patm@myitperson.com. 
 

The Gathering Continues on Wednesday 
The Gathering meets Wednesday at 6:00 PM in the Parish Hall. The order for the 
evening is dinner by La Septima, great music, and a guest speaker, Adrienne 
Hymes, the Chaplain of the USF Chapel Center. Children’s choir and youth group 
also meet on Wednesdays beginning at 7:00. All elementary-aged children are 
welcome to join the choir! Talk to Matt Woods for more info. 

 

Bread Ministry Volunteers Needed 
The Bread Ministry needs two additional volunteers to help sort bread at 6:45 a.m. 
on a Wednesday morning once a month. It’s an easy way to make a difference to 
those who need food. Call Kathy or Terry Woodard at 813-689-8092. 
 

Coffee Hour Assistance 
We are in need of people to help host coffee hour after each worship services on 
Sunday morning. Please sign up in the Parish Hall for one shift - or more! 
 

Attention Graduating Seniors! 
If you are graduating from either high school or college this spring, please email 
Beth Foti (elatshaw@earthlink.net) so you can be recognized later this year. Submissions for the “News for the Pews” or “The Shield” must be emailed  

to communications@hiepiscopal.org by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday. 



FINANCIALS 

We apologize if your birthday or anniversary is this week and it is not listed. 
Please call the office to update your information in our system. 

THIS WEEK’S BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

Anniversaries Birthdays 

February 7 
Michele  
     Rudacille 
 

February 8 
Kathleen  
     Blanchard 
Tom Godfrey 

February 5 
Daniel Idica 
 

February 6 
Fred Johnston 
Tracy Stone 
 

 

Youth Missions Meeting on Feb. 8 
All youth, parents, and any adults who 

support youth should join us in the youth room for a meeting about upcoming 
mission opportunities and what’s in store for the rest of the year for youth. 
Meeting is at 7:00 during the Gathering. 
 

Register Now for New Beginnings 
The deadline for registration is February 17. Please let Kelle Schnabel know if 
you are registering, and list her as your sponsor. New Beginnings is a diocesan 
retreat for youth in grades 6-8, and will be held March 3-5. 
 

Young Adults’ Lunch Outing 
There is an organizational meeting for young people in grades 11-12 
through college age on Sun., February 19, at noon. Meet in the  

Parish Hall and we’ll decide where to go to lunch. (Please plan to pay for your 
own lunch.) We’ll fellowship and plan future activities for this group. 

How are we doing financially?  Prior Week Actual Revenue: $6,687.       
Prior Week Budgeted Expenses: $8,474. YTD Actual Pledge/Regular   
Contributions: $41,316. YTD Budgeted Pledge/Regular Contributions: 
$37,380.  Thank you for keeping your financial commitments up to date. 

Mardi Gras 

February 28 
 

DaySpring Camp Day 

March 11 
 

 

Feed the Bay 2017 

March 26 
 

Whistle Stop Crop 

March 31 & April 1 

Vacation Bible School 

June 5-9 

February 9 
Ron Carr 
 

February 10 
Michael Johnson 
 

February 11 

Evyonne Folkerson 

February 10 
Lisa & Ken Johnston 

Don’t have time to crop at home? Scrapbook with us! 
 

FRIDAY  

 Space to work on  
paper crafts 
Bring your own supplies  
and projects 

 

SATURDAY 

 Space to continue work  
on paper crafts 

 Light Breakfast 

Friday - $25     Saturday - $30     Both Days - $55 
Early Registration (by 3/24) - $45 

 
Registration fee is tax-deductible and alll proceeds  

benefit Holy Innocents’ summer mission trips. 
 

1. Return registration form to church office along with  
payment. 

2. Register online at www.hiepiscopal.org by 3/24. 
 

Contact Pat Magnant (patm@myitperson.com) with questions. 

 

Friday, March 31, 6:30 - 10:00 PM 
and/or  

Saturday, April 1, 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

 Dinner @ 6:00 PM 

 Snacks 

 Lunch 

 Dessert buffet! 

 

Come on, Holy Innocents’ -  

it’s time to party!!! 

 
Tuesday, February 28 

6:00 PM 

Parish Hall 

Be a part of the fellowship and fun as we celebrate Mardi Gras together. 
There will be beads, laughter, dancing - and did we mention the beads??? 
The menu for dinner is 
  

Pancakes, Egg Strata, and Cajun Favorites! 
 

Buy your tickets in advance at www.hiepiscopal.org. They’re $5/adult and 
$2/child under 10. Cost at the door on Feb. 28 will be $7/adult, $3/child. You 
can also purchase them in the narthex starting next Sunday. 


